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Fatal incident at Qube Forestry site at Mt Gambier 
 
 
Qube advises that an employee has died following an incident earlier today while driving from 
Mt Gambier to a work site on Callendale Road approximately 20 k.m. west of Penola, South 
Australia. 
 
Whilst travelling west along Clay Wells Road en route to the work site the male employee was 
involved in a single vehicle roll-over that resulted in his death.  
 
South Australian Police have control of the scene of the incident. 
 
Any related Qube Forestry operations in the area have ceased and a full safety investigation is 
underway. Counselling is being offered to all affected employees. 
 
Qube Managing Director Paul Digney said, “On behalf of everyone at Qube I wish to express 
my sincere condolences to the man’s family at this difficult time. “ 
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